
Mrs. Dow & Ms. Sims Classroom 

 

During this unprecedented time, Sierra School at Barrett understands the importance of 

continuing learning in and out of the classroom. With the challenging times during COVID Mrs. 

Dow & Ms. Sims have come together to make sure students in their classroom can live out 

normal lives with normal activities throughout the school day. Encouraging students to learn, 

laugh, smile, and enjoy their time here at Sierra School at Barrett staff have noticed that this 

group of young people are taking COVID head on and living life the fullest. Below is a picture of 

the class enjoying basketball in the gym during their recess time after a great morning of hard 

work during Reading and Math, the only differences from last year and this year are those 

COVID masks!  

 

An unidentified staff quoted this picture as “Straight Outa Sierra School at Barrett”.  


